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Route 1 North Committee  
 

Bus Tour + Meeting 
Tuesday, July 19, 2016 

6:30 PM 
Motz Activity Center, Middle Road 

 

Agenda 
 

Bus Tour of Route 1 North area (Bus departs promptly at 6:30 PM from 
Lunt Road parking area located adjacent to former Plummer School. 
Look for Community Programs van and “Benchmark” signs.) 

 
 

Upon return of +/- 1-hour bus tour, the committee will convene in 
Meeting Room in Motz Activity Center: 

 
1. Discussion of distributed materials, including possible scope of 

consultant services 
 

2. Selection of Committee Chair and Vice Chair 
 

3. Next Steps 
 

4. Next Meeting 
 

 
Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-Range Planning at 699-5340, tholtwijk@falmouthme.org if 

you would like more information or would like to be added to the committee’s distribution list.  
Thank you.  
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